
From Editor’s Desk 

 

First of all, I show my heartiest gratitude to Shri Ngangom Uttam Singh, Executive Officer, 

Imphal Municipal Corporation, IMC for entrusting me the onerous task for publication of this 

newsletter of Imphal Municipal Corporation. 

I am very thankful to the Chairperson, IMC, Honorable Councilors and all the staffs of IMC 

for their contribution, full support, co-operation and suggestions regarding the publication of the 

July edition of e-newsletter of the Imphal Municipal Corporation, IMC 

This newsletter will bring more awareness among the public about various works done and 

being taken up by IMC. I am hopeful that this newsletter will be an important step towards better 

public service in future.  

Last but not the least I congratulate the whole team for successfully bringing out this 

publication and wish continuity of publication of this newsletter. 

 

 


